All employees/Students

We are currently updating all active OWA Outlook accounts to the new version 2024. To complete the update automatically, you must start the update manually by
clicking the OUTLOOK WEB APP to visit. The update will take effect on the 4th business day

Any Outlook accounts that have not been updated during this period will be considered inactive, which may result in account deactivation/closure.

Sincerely,
IT helpdesk



